
ABQ EDISON, LLC. 
7 BROADWAY AVENUE 

SUITE 1005 
TORONTO, ONTARIO 

M4P 3C5 
 
April 26, 2022 
 
RE: Maggie’s Farm, 3711 Ellison Road NW, Albuquerque, NM. 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
This letter is to confirm our understanding and agreement that Maggie’s Farm has made an 

application to the City of Albuquerque for a construction permit to make changes to the 

existing structure at the above location. 

 

We are satisfied with the proposed changes and support their application for approval by the 

City. 

 

Should any further information or approvals be required by us, please contact the undersigned 

at 416-523-3630 or by email to tril@rogers.com. 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

ABQ EDISON, LLC 

 

 

By: David Shields 

Managing Partner 

 

mailto:tril@rogers.com

